
Grand Junction Commission on Arts and Culture 

Minutes 

February 25, 2003 

Grant Presentation Meeting 

 

Commissioners Present:   Pamela Blythe   Priscilla Mangnall 

Doug Clary  Joan Meyers 

LeRoy Donegan  Janet Prell 

Karen Kiefer  Bill Whaley  

Commissioners Absent:  Jack Delmore 

Others Present:  (see list of applicants and organizations below) 

 

The Grand Junction Commission on Arts and Culture’s annual grant application 

presentation meeting was held on the above date.  Chair Pamela Blythe called the 

meeting to order at 4:00pm.  The following organizations and representatives appeared 

before the Commission and gave brief explanations and answered questions about 

their requests for funding of arts or cultural events, projects, and programs: 

 

Grand Valley Blacksmith Guild—Blacksmith Seminar—Bill Smith 

JABOA Annual Artists Studio Tour—Piera Kllanxhja 

Mesa State College Grand Mesa Summer Dance Festival—Tony Coppola and Deborah 

Snider 

Museum of Western Colorado – Apple Jubilee – Michael Menard 

Reader’s Festival – Kathleen Tower, Kristine Kampf, Bob Denning, and Frances Crowell 

Grand Junction Downtown Association – Art & Jazz Festival – Scott Miller 

Bookcliff Barbershop Harmony Chorus – Ken Reish and David Woodward 

Grand Junction Musical Arts Association/GJ Symphony music purchase - Cindy Rhodes 

Western Colorado Center for the Arts exhibit – Steven Bradley and Trina Lindsey 

KAFM Grand Valley Public Radio – ―Arts & Entertainment Calendar‖ – Julia Hall 

Mesa County Valley School District #51 Art Heritage Program – Connie Robbins-Brady 

KRMJ-TV Rocky Mt. PBS ―Western Bounty‖ arts segments – Dan, Flennikan, Angie Salazar, 

and  

 Greg Mikolai 

MESA Youth production ―The Sound of Music‖ - Paula Muncy 

Mesa County Community Concert Association School tours – Gary Ambrosier 

Western Colorado Botanical Society - Teen Night at the Gardens! - Lorna Naegele 

Mesa County Public Library - Jim Gamble Puppet Productions – Miffie O’Boyle 

Performing Arts Conservatory opening musical ―Hello Dolly!‖ - Rachel Fortner 

 

No representative from the Saint Andrews Renaissance Guild (Grand Valley 

Renaissance Faire) attended the meeting.  As there was no further business to come 

before the board, the chair declared the meeting adjourned at 6:30pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Allison Cowan Sarmo 



Cultural Arts Coordinator 


